
20/07/2020 

MR Wayne Asboth 
1317 / 15 Howard AVE 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
asbothw1@icloud.com 

RE: DA2020/0714 - 888 Pittwater Road DEE WHY NSW 2099

As owners in the affected property my wife and I are against the proposal.

We believe it would lead to:-
- increased congestion for residents car parking
- increased security risk
- additional strain on water management
- potential water damage and chemical pollution
- excessive noise

Please do not approve this application. This proposed use of the property was never raised 
with purchasers prior to now and is not a welcomed suggestion. 

Sent: 20/07/2020 6:47:19 PM
Subject: Online Submission


